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Have you given us your feedback yet on the DoE Draft 
Student Behaviour Strategy? 

The PSA is preparing a submission on behalf of members in response to the new Student Behaviour 

Strategy which has been publicly released for feedback.  

The new strategy makes recommendations about having fewer grounds for suspension, reducing 

suspension periods across all age groups, increasing options for Principals prior to considering 

suspension, building capacity through professional learning and bringing in more outside ‘behaviour 

services’. 

The PSA is asking for all members’ feedback to assist us in developing our submission.  Many of you will 

be directly affected by any policy changes in this area as you work to support students and your school 

community.  

You can download a copy of the DRAFT Student Behaviour Strategy HERE.  

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY  

This survey is only open for a short time, please provide your feedback by 10am 16 September 2020. 

Know anyone who hasn’t joined yet? 

You can support your delegates and the work of the PSA just by asking your colleagues to join.  

Ask them join HERE. 

 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/draft-student-behaviour-strategy-3-1.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/StudentBehaviourPolicy
https://psa.asn.au/join/

